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Comments: I urge you to please take endangered species, including bats, in to consideration before making any

changes to forest management that may adversely affect them in any way. Biodiversity is more important to us

as a species than most of us realize, and certainly more important than lining the pockets of anyone who stands

to benefit from logging. Our planet needs more trees, not fewer, more biodiversity, not less. Please utilize the

best science available to you to make forest management decisions. 


